

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting December 05, 2000

The meeting came to order at 7:00 p.m. at Paul's Restaurant

Hats off to Jim & Darrell, who rode tonight.

Our membership list is in transition. Rick Anderson has volunteered to take over the membership responsibility from Dave Wallace, and we will have accurate membership numbers soon.

A reminder that 2001 Vancouver H.O.G.memberships are available now.

OLD BUSINESS

- 1. December 1-3 was the Seattle Motorcycle Show. It was expressed that perhaps the show was not as good as last years.
- 2. A reminder for those waiting for pictures from the Western Regional Rally, please keep trying (250) 376-5372, or mail 869 Schreiner Street, Kamloops, B. C. V2B 5V7.
- 3. Since nobody attended the Grey Cup Social at the Rocking Horse Lounge, this will not be happening again next year.

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. At the recent Executive meeting, it was agreed to name Barbara Watt as another Public Relations Officer, and Don Genoversa as a Road Captain.
- 2. At the same Executive meeting, we agreed on ways to spend the balance of our 2000 budget. We will buy 2 H.O.G. flags, one for the Ladies of Harley, at a cost of \$110.95 each. We are donating \$500.00 towards prizes at the Tri-Chapter Christmas Party. Trev Deeley's will be donating 10 prizes at the party.